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 Thursday 2nd May 2024  

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 

Adult and Child Workshop - Supporting Your Child with Reading 
 
We are delighted to be able to invite you to our next adult and child workshop taking place on  
 

Monday 20th May 2024 from 9.00am – 10am. 
 
This is a repeat of the workshop that was run on Tuesday 23rd April so please do not register to 
attend if you have already attended the April session.  
 
Come along and join us to hear from our reading leads a little more about how we teach your child to 
read in school and how you can support them to make great progress in reading. Partway through this 
session your child will join you so that you are able to try out an activity together.  
 
We will also be sharing with you a new emotional regulation toolkit called ‘Trick Box’ that we have begun 
to use in school. This will be a short section at the very end of the session.  
 
Pupils will come into school normally and then those parents and carers who are attending will need to 
sign in via the school office. During the meeting, your child will come and join you for half an hour for a 
shared workshop session led by school staff.  
 
Places are limited according to the capacity of the workshop space. These will be allocated on a first 
come, first served basis. You will need to book quickly as these workshops always sell out fast! Please 
ensue you are booking on the correct workshop for the year group of your child. 
 
You can book your space by clicking on the link below:  
 

Year 3 & 4 

Year 5 & 6 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you at this event! 

The English Team  

 

mailto:solentjunior@thesolentschools.org
https://form.jotform.com/241222423211336
https://form.jotform.com/241222423211336
https://form.jotform.com/241222119280344
https://form.jotform.com/241222119280344

